

2022-06-02 Start: 15:30 UTC End: 16:30 UTC

Participants: Peter, Arnold, Leo, Matt, Steve, Marty

Agenda

1. NANOG meetup - who all will be there? We should pick a time/place to meet.
2. Product Roadmap Issues
 - a. Admin committee automation
 - b. Organizational policy
 - i. Enforce 2FA
 - ii. Limit domain name
 - iii. Periodically re-check email
 - iv. View logs
 - v. More?
 - c. UX improvements
 - d. "Carrier" object
3. Decision Making Process (AN)
 - a. Especially definition of Stakeholders
 - b. Use -1 more sparingly (YB)
4. New issues in Github

| Number | Title | Summary |
|----------------------|--|---|
| 1160 | Create an address object | Create a well structured address object and reference that from org and other objects. |
| 1164 | better rdap error reporting | RDAP redirects by the RIR are now always caught, leading more more manual AC work |
| 1168 | Ops: Throttle strings with "Response size" should be renamed "Repeated request" | Clearer communication to admins |
| 1172 | Ops: Exempt superusers (PeeringDB Admin Committee & Operations Committee admins) from throttling | Remove Melissa lookup restrictions for administrative users so they can freely debug problems |

5. Other issues

| Number | Title | Summary |
|----------------------|--|--|
| 1091 | Adjust "Add Facility" menu to include newly defined fields | Make it easier to configure <code>fac</code> objects using the web interface |

| | | |
|----------------------|---|---|
| 1131 | Enhancing Facility Ownership Record with Fiber Optic Electronic "Lobby Directory" | Show which fiber networks have a presence in a <i>fac</i> |
|----------------------|---|---|